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May 31, 2022 

 

 

Mr. Gregory Harrison 

City Manager 

Pompano Beach, FL 33060 

 

 

Dear Mr. Harrison: 

 

Please allow this letter to serve as an official request to use the City’s Local LETF fund in the 

amount of $10,000.00 for the joint City of Pompano Beach and the Broward Sheriff’s Office – 

Pompano Beach District’s upcoming Gun Buy Back event scheduled for Saturday, June 4th, 2022 

at the E. Pat Larkin’s Center. 

 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact my office. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Major Wayne Adkins 

District Chief of Police  

Pompano District 
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